

THE BRINY BUGLE November 13-20, 2015

FRIDAY, November 13	<u> </u>	
Trash Pickup	Early Morning	<u> </u>
Water Aerobics by Tape	9:30 a.m.	Pool
Knitting	10:00 a.m.	Ocean Clubhouse
Library Aides on Duty	10:00 - 11:30 a.m.	Library
Mah Jongg	10:30 a.m.	West Clubroom
Duplicate Bridge	6:30 p.m.	Community Center
Dominos	7:00 p.m.	West Clubroom
SATURDAY, November 14		
Ping Pong	7:00 p.m.	Community Center
Librarians Meeting	11:30 Light Lunch/12:00 Meeting	West Clubroom
SUNDAY, November 15		
Church	10:30 a.m.	Auditorium
Bridge	6:00 p.m.	Community Center
Bible Study	6:30 p.m.	West Clubroom
Hand & Foot	7:00 p.m.	Ocean Clubhouse
MONDAY Navomber 16		
MONDAY, November 16	Forly Morning	
Paper & Aluminum Pickup	Early Morning	
Lawn Debris Pickup	Early Morning	
Pilates	8:30 a.m.	Ocean Clubhouse
Richard Simmons Aerobics	9:15 a.m.	Ocean Clubhouse
Water Aerobics by Tape	11:00 a.m.	Pool
Knitting	10:00 a.m.	Ocean Clubhouse
Sewing and Crafts	1:00 - 4:00 p.m.	Hobby Club
Library Aides on Duty	10:00 - 11:30 a.m.	Library
Gin Rummy	6:30 p.m.	Ocean Clubhouse
Duplicate Bridge	6:30 p.m.	Community Center
TUESDAY, November 17		
Trash Pickup	Early Morning	
Library Aides on Duty	10:00 - 11:30 a.m.	Library
Mah Jongg	10:30 a.m.	West Clubroom
Bridge	12:30 p.m.	Community Center
Pinochle	6:45 p.m.	Community Center
Board Games	7:00 p.m.	West Clubroom
WEDNESD AV. No. 1 40		
WEDNESDAY, November 18	0.20 a ==	Occar Olykhar
Pilates	8:30 a.m.	Ocean Clubbouse
Richard Simmons Aerobics	9:15 a.m.	Ocean Clubhouse
Water Aerobics by Tape	11:00 a.m.	Pool
Library Aides on Duty	10:00 - 11:30 a.m.	Library
Beach Club Happy Hour	5:00 p.m.	Ocean Clubhouse
Euchre	6:45 p.m.	Community Center
Board Games/Rummikub	7:00 p.m.	West Clubroom
THURSDAY, November 19		
Lawn Debris Pickup	Early Morning Only	
BBC Membership Meeting	9:00 a.m.	Community Center
Library Aides on Duty	10:00 - 11:30 a.m.	Library
Pinochle	1:00 p.m.	Community Center
Open Games	7:00 p.m.	West Clubroom
FRIDAY, November 20		
	Farly Morning	
Trash Pickup Pilates	Early Morning 8:30 a.m.	Ocean Clubhouse

Water Aerobics by Tape	11:00 a.m.	Pool
Knitting	10:00 a.m.	Ocean Clubhouse
Mah Jongg	10:30 a.m.	West Clubroom
Library Aides on Duty	10:00 - 11:30 a.m.	Library
Duplicate Bridge	6:30 p.m.	Community Center
Dominos	7:00 p.m.	West Clubroom

** ARTICLES FOR THE NEXT BUGLE ARE DUE BY NOON ON TUESDAY, NOV. 17th **

IN MEMORY

Greg Kozan, beloved son of Barb & George Kozan, passed away from cancer on November 3, 2015 at the age of 44. Greg is survived by his wife, Corrine and daughter Chambrie. Condolence cards and notes may be sent Jim and Brenda Dooley, G-208.

NEWSPAPERS

We are looking forward to your return for another great season. Newspapers are available through the Boating and Fishing Club. The cost is \$65.24 for 13 weeks and \$125.19 for 26 weeks. Remember, we get a rebate for each paper you order. Call me, Brenda at (856)982-2412. If you call me before leaving the soon to be frozen North, we can start the paper the day you plan on arriving. Credit cards work the best.

BAZAAR - BRINY BAUBLES

It's that time again! Look, look look into your jewelry box for all those wonderful costume jewelry treasures that you do not wear nor ever intend to wear. Ask your friends and relatives to do the same. We sold out last year so will need to collect more than ever. Clean out now, put them in a bag, mark them for the Briny Baubles and take them to Briny. Upon arrival, drop them off at L-201. ~ Joanne Long

CLUBS

ATTENTION, ITS TIME LOOK IN YOUR MAILBOX FOR ACTIVITY/CLUB PAPERS (IF YOU DIDN'T GET ONE YET, YOU CAN ASK FOR THE FORM FROM THE OFFICE).

FILL THEM OUT, PUT IN ENVELOPE, WITH THE NAME OF THE CLUB ON OUTSIDE.

INCLUDE THE DUES, IN ENVELOPE AND PUT IN INTEROFFICE MAIL SLOT. CASH OR CHECK AND YOU WILL RECEIVE MEMBERSHIP VIA MAIL.

MAILROOM OPEN 24 HOURS A DAY. REMEMBER YOU DON'T HAVE TO FISH TO JOIN THE BOATING AND FISHING CLUB.

CABERET IS ABOUT GOING OUT IN THE EVENING FOR FUN AND MUSIC.

BINGO, OH WELL WE HAVE THE BEST BINGO IN TOWN WEEKLY.

SEND DUES IN TODAY. ANY QUESTIONS??? CALL BARBARA KLINK 513 703-1401

CHURCH NEWS

It was so good to see so many at the service this past Sunday. We gathered to praise the Lord and honor our veterans. Pastor Ray Brower led the service and he reminded us how much these men and women have done to protect our country. We cannot pray enough for these folks along with the enlisted men and women. Praise God for these folks.

The sermon was so good, 'Who is on the Lord's side'. He read from 1 Chronicles 12 and reminded us that there are people that are killed for the faith because of sin in the world. We have to stand strong against Satan. Always let someone know that you are on the Lord's side. It was a good message. David Florence sang two beautiful hymns. Thank you for sharing your God-given talent with us. Judy Nasby was at the piano. Soon we hope to start the choir. Please think about joining us. If you would like to provide flowers for the service, please call Betty Foland at 272-3990. The service in inter-denominational and you are invited to worship God in your own way and He will bless you in His way. Church is held each Sunday at 10:30am in the Auditorium. Mike Bingham will bring us God's message this Sunday. All are welcome. You will receive a blessing.

GOOD MUSIC

We are in the process of confirming our January show, which will be fun, entertaining and a little different than usual. Will post when it is finalized. Thank you for the dues and donations that are coming in. ~ Carol Ellis and George Brinks, Good Music Club

ZUMBA

Although I was here, I have returned north for a few we

ek and will be back in Briny December 6th. Therefore, Zumba will start on Tuesdays and Thursdays @ 9:30-10:30am beginning Tuesday, December 8th. Those who would like to stay for a short Bokwa session from 10:30-11am, I will offer that as well. If you have any questions, contact Nancy @ (207)838-3317 (call or text) or email to greenn@maine.rr.com

LIBRARY NEWS

Check out our new photo albums! The Summer Briny Library Volunteers have taken the photos from old, yellowed and faded albums that were in the library and placed them in new, archive-quality photo albums. We've put the photos in chronological order and added captions as we were able. If you look through the photos and could add a name or other information about the photo, there is a box of post-it notes near the albums. Jot your information on the note, then place the note on the photo. We hope you all enjoy the photos in their new format, and you enjoy reading about the Briny Breezes history.

Summer Library Volunteers: Christina Adams, Susan AtLee, Ann Carmody, Donna Clarke, Sandy Dietzel, Brenda Dooley, Beth Foland, Kathy Gross, Kay Johnson. This was NOT an easy job - but very interesting and we enjoyed the project. Thank you to all who helped!

Also a huge thank you to the Briny Bazaar for their financial help in making this project possible.

New in Large Print:

Foreign Affairs by Stuart Woods

Double Down: The Men of Sisterhood by Fern Michaels

The Murder House by James Patterson

Robert B. Parker's The Devil Wins by Reed Farrel Coleman

X by Sue Grafton

Silver Linings by Debbie Macomber

We now have WiFi at the library. See your librarian for more information. Please...we do not want VHS tapes. The Bazaar does not want them either.

BRINY BREEZES MEMORIAL FUND

Recent donations have been made in memory of:

Terry Dugan by Ray and Maureen Sullivan

Jack and Janet Zerull Warren and Veronica Forberger

Carol Ellis

Richard and Carol Parmalee

Ferne Braunreuther Judy Munson Candy Alexander

Tom Houvenagle by Ray and Maureen Sullivan

Flo Wade by Carol Ellis

Ferne Braunreuther Violet Schoeni

Margene Roth by Carol Ellis

Bob & Evelyn Kraft by Ferne Braunreuther Judy Munson

Betty Nebel by Ferne Braunreuther

To memorialize someone through the music of our chimes simply send a check made out to the Briny Breezes Memorial Fund. On the memo line write the name of the person you want remembered or enclose a note. The family of the departed will be sent a memorial card with your name and notice will appear in the bugle. Thank you very much for your support. Nancy T. Aceto, Trustee



BRINY BREEZES MEMORIAL FUND

TRAILER CAMP SLACK SEASON IS ON: DRIVE NORTHWARD HAS BEGUN - 1940

Due to the coming of the spring season the trailerites are heading northward. This has caused the dances and regular Tuesday night entertainment to be discontinued. The last dance, however, was a gala affair because all the camp turned out to have their last dance at Briny Breezes this season. There are only about 75 trailers left and more are leaving every day. So this just about marks the end of the season and we all look forward to a larger and better one next year. (Submitted by Dorothy McNeice May 2000)

LOST

Small short-handled shovel lost between Juniper and Palm Dr. If found, please call 615-210-5191.

MANAGER NEWS

MAILBOX KEYS: 50 of your neighbors have installed mailbox key locks to replace the combination locks. If you are interested, you do not have to be here. You can call the office and mail in your payment of \$40.00. It's best to do it before the height of the season, otherwise there may be a delay in the installation.

AT & T and BBC Channel: Those of you who are hooked up to the new AT&T cable, please check channel 8001 and confirm this channel is the Briny Community Channel. If not, let the office know your name and unit number and someone will work on the problem.

THANKSGIVING: The office will be closed Thanksgiving Day and will reopen on Friday, November 27th **from 9am-noon only.** Mail will be put up and garbage will be picked up on Friday.

BUGLES: There will be no Bugle issued Thanksgiving week. A schedule only will be printed. Thank you.

WELCOME BACK! We would like to welcome you all back to Briny and wish for you a wonderful season!